
 

Spring Term - Week 21 

Probus Headliner 

This Week’s Highlights 

Friday 8th Feburary 2019  

Key Diary Dates: 

 

Website www.probusschool.org.uk   

Mon 11th Feb - Acorns  

vision screening 

Mon 18th–Fri 22nd Feb - Half 
term 

Weds 27th Feb - PTA     
Meeting 

Thurs 7th March - World 
Book Day 

Thurs 7th March - Parents 
Day 

Mon 11th - Fri 15th March - 
STEM week 

Thurs 14th March - PTA 

Class             
Celebrations 

Willow: Jem, Grace 

Beech: Megan, Flo 

Rowan: Leah, Lucas 

Birch: Alfie, Sam  

Maple:   Isobel H,         
 Henry 

Oak: Imogen G,  

          Hettie 

Look out for the          
Celebration      
Assembly 
text        

@probusschool @aspireacademytrust @AspireAcademies 

Attendance of the 

Week 

Congratulations to  
Beech Class with 99.3% 

attendance!   

Spring Disco in support of Red 

Nose Day. 

Friday 15th March - Red Nose 
Day 

Mon 1st & Tues  2nd April - 
Easter Egg Competition 

Tues 2nd April - Class  

photos 

Thursday  4th April - Easter 
Egg Hunt/Bunny Run 

Mon 8th April  - Mon 22nd 

April - Easter holiday 

 

Continuing our school games route……. 

We really did leave our very best Cross country performances to 
the  last race. 

All pupils who ran at Par this Wednesday were outstanding in 
both year groups. It was with much pride that I marvelled at the 
determination and perseverance of each of our runners. It began 
with Henry C staying with the leading group for an outstanding 
effort, followed by Harry N,  Barney D and Freddie M for Maple 
boys. Not to be out done, Ava C , Isla B , Bella J and Alanna 
J were also very impressive, all having fantastic races for the 
Maple girls. The Oak boys were up next  with Ruben M, Aidan H, 
Jowan B and Hal W all recording season best finishes. 

The last race of the season saw Tilly D claim Bronze, with the fast 
finishing Sophie W not far behind. The true spirit of the group was 
delivered by the performance  of Macey R who gritted her teeth 
and sprinted in to complete our season, meaning that all athletes 
completed all races that they entered. An outstanding effort by 
each and everyone. 

A mention to Sam W of Maple boys who could not make this race 
but has completed  all of the races he entered. 

We now look forward to the Roseland cluster races at Veryan 
Sports club on 12th June 2019.  Many thanks to the large group 
of parents who provided transport and great support this season.  
Mr. Flack  

https://www.yourschoolgames.com/ 

48hr Policy 
We are currently  
experiencing a 
lot  of  diarrhoea 
and vomiting bugs in 
school. Can we please 
remind all parents/carers 
that children MUST be 
kept home for 48hrs from 
their last bout of  illness. 
Please help us stop the 
spreading of these bugs 
by adhering to this policy. 

Thank You.  

Mon 6th May - Bank   

Holiday 

Mon 13th May - Fri 17th May - 
SATs Week 

Mon 27th May - Fri 31st May - 
Half Term 

Mon 3rd June - Inset Day 
Tues 4th June - Inset Day 
Mon 10th June - Weds 13th - 
Oak Class London Residential 
Weds 24th July - Last day of 
term 1.30pm finish. 
Thurs 25th July - Inset day  

Scrumdidlyumptious 

As part of this terms topic, Rowan 

class made some super-duper, yummy-

scrummy, fruitilitious smoothies on 

Tuesday. Thank you to all parents/

carers for providing some wonderful 

fresh fruits to whizz up into 

delicious, tummy-tickling 

smoothies. The children 

had so much fun preparing, 

making and drinking their 

mouth  watering  beverages! Mrs 

Miller managed to sneak into class 

and sampled some, she said they 

were Scrumdiddlyumptious! 

Reader of the 
Week 
 

Willow - Brody 
Beech - Tom  
Rowan –Vinnie  
Birch - Jack 
Maple - Oscar C-H 
Oak - Imogen L 

Writer of the 

Week                 

Willow  - Eden 
Beech - Sophie 
Rowan - Ollie 
Birch - Ellie 
Maple  - Mabon 
Oak - Lowen 

Mathematician 

of the Week 

Willow - Ella 
Beech - Theo 
Rowan  - Reuben 
Birch - Lilia 
Maple - Phoebe 
Oak –Tegan 

 Staff Car Park 
Another reminder that the staff car park is not for 
the use of parents/carers picking up or dropping 
off their children, unless otherwise agreed.     
The car park is for the use of Staff,  
Visitors and Emergency vehicles only.   
Please pass this message on to anyone 
else who might be picking up your   
children.  Many Thanks 

Goodbye! 
We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs 
Claire Miller who has been with us for      
nearly 6 years. Claire has worked with many 
of our children as a Teaching   
Assistant and also in the office 
too. We will miss her greatly and 
wish her all the very best in her 
new venture. Good Luck! 

Reminder From Kids Club 

A polite reminder to parents/carers, can you please book 
your child’s place in breakfast club and/or after school 
club prior to your child attending - via phone or email 

(emails are checked regularly).   

Can parents/carers please remember to come in to ASC 
to tell a member of staff that you have collected your 
child/ren from the school run clubs, so we know they 

have gone home safely. 

There will be no holiday club during half term due to 

a lack of interest. 

PTA Meeting 

There is a PTA meeting scheduled for Thursday 27th 

February  at 7pm in Maple classroom. Please feel free to 

come along and input any ideas you may have for the 

Spring disco or any other school events throughout the 

year.    

Many thanks, Probus School PTA 

Next Week …………. 

Find out more about Safer Internet Day at 
Probus School. 

http://www.probusschool.org.uk
https://www.yourschoolgames.com/


 


